
From, 

Amit Kumar Verma 

Civil Judge (J.D.) 

Jalalabad (Outlying Court), 

Shahjahanpur  

To, 

Respected Registrar (Budget), 

Hon 'ble High Court Of Judicature at 

Allahabad(U.P). 

Dated- 24/09/2022 

Subject: Inadvertent delay in submitting Property Statement for F.Y.2018-2020 

Respected Sir, 

I am writing this letter to let you know that I had submitted my property Statement for the first 

time, which was supposed to be submitted after completion of two years of service but submitted 

the same after the deadline because of outbreak of CoVid-19 Pandemic and inadvertent delay. 

I apologize for the late submission of the Statement for F.Y. 2018-2020 and will ensure that such 

delay does not happen in future again. 

Request you to please accept the documents and process them. 

Regards, 

 

Amit Kumar Verma 

Civil Judge (J.D.) 

Jalalabad (Outlying Court), 

Shahjahanpur  

 

 



 


